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02/20/2018 

Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street SW,  
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Please accept this letter as concurrence from Aviation Spectrum Resources Inc. (ASRI) for the 
ARINC Incorporated to conduct datalink testing at the Rockwell Collins/ARINC headquarters in 
Annapolis, MD and at the Majors Airport in Greenville, TX.   Testing will be conducted on 
frequencies 131.550 MHz and 136.975 MHz.    
 
ARINC will be testing using the Park Air 6525 radio which is type approved by the FCC.    
 
This concurrence is provided based on no interference to other licensed stations.  In the event of 
harmful interference, ARINC Incorporated must cease all operations.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christopher Wheatley 
Aviation Spectrum Resources Inc.    
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